
April 6, 2022 

ERPTA Meeting 

 

Treasurers Report 

Amazon helped with PTA account 

Dance helped raise money and members 

$22,227.91 in the account 

 

Membership 

180 members since end of February. 

ERPTA is always accepting members 

 

No correspondences for this month 

 

March minutes are on district website 

Last month McKenzie & Faust had class picture day.  Every student should have received their class 

picture free of charge from the photo company. 

Gertrude Hawk fundraiser ended Sunday, 4/3 

 

New Business 

Family Paint Day, is 11:30am on 5/1/2022 at the ER Civic Center.  $30/ticket 

Civic Pride Easter Bunny brunch is on 4/16 at the ER Civic Center. The 15th they need volunteers to help 

set up. 

Be on the look out for Field Day T-shirt forms going out to the students at the end of the week 

 

Mr Barrow (for Faust and McKenzie) 

Faust:  

Partnered with Becton Honor Society and McKenzie School to help support Ukraine with donations.  

Donation collection will end April 11th.  A reminder will go out Monday. Thank you to Becton to help 

create a platform to donate.! 

Cultural Diversity: Friday April 1 students saw video on Ramadan. Wednesday, 4/6 all students and staff 

celebrated Autism awareness month.  There was colorful balloons and puzzle pieces decorating the 

school. 

Week of 4/11 Springate : Different themed clothing. 

4/13 – 8th grade will play against Faust faculty and staff - volleyball 

4/14 – 8th grade re-take’s for cap and gown pictures 



 

 

Field Day will be  5/23 for 5th and 6th grade & 5/24 for 7th and 8th grade 

Faust commencement will be at Riggings Field on 6/22.  Rain date 6/23 or 6/24 

 Mrs Baraele appreciates all the support ! 

 

McKenzie 

Students and staff wore blue today, 4/6, for Autism awareness 

Next week spirit day on Wednesday 4/13 and Thursday 4/14 

Friday, 4/15 school is closed 

The 13th Jog for Jude, wear oink or blue 

McKenzie field day K-4 grade – TBD possibly 5/25 or rain date 6/2 

4th grade teachers and staff 6/17 for 4th grade moving up ceremony 

 

 

Need 3 PTA members for nominating committee. 

The committee is only responsible for the next 2 months to encourage people to become part of the 

PTA board.  The committee ceases in June. 

Volunteers during meeting : Tara Pochon, Holly DeRosa, Shanno Cowan 

 

8th Grade Commitee 

4/29 will be the next 8th grade dance 

Thank you ERPD for the basketball game against the students. 

Looking forward to volleyball game on 4/13 

Looking for a venue for a formal, more details to come. 

 

Next PTA meeting 5/4  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


